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9pm Friday 3 to  
Wednesday 29 June

Buses replace 
trains on the 
Sunbury Line

Accessibility 
If you need help or cannot board a replacement 
bus, please contact PTV on 1800 800 007 before 
you travel or speak to our staff at the bus stop for 
alternative transport to be arranged at no cost.

Bikes and pets 
Bicycles, dogs (with the exception of animals 
identified by an Assistance Animal Pass) and 
surfboards are not allowed on train  
replacement buses.

Ticketing
Where possible, you should touch on and off at the 
beginning and end of your journey. When catching 
train replacement buses, you can touch on and off at 
your connecting train station.

� 9321 5454 � 9321 5441

� 9321 5444 � 9321 5445

� 9321 5443 � 9321 5442

� 9321 5449 � 9321 5446

� 9321 5440 � 9321 5447

For information in other languages:

If your language isn’t listed visit  
ptv.vic.gov.au/languages or call 9321 5450.

For more information visit ptv.vic.gov.au or  
call 1800 800 007.
If you’re deaf or have a hearing or speech impairment, 
contact us through the National Relay Service –  
for more information, visit relayservice.gov.au
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Bus replacement services

Between Sunshine and Sunbury
9pm Friday 3 June to  
last service Wednesday 29 June

ExpressEStopping all stationsS Limited ExpressL

Express services only operate on weekdays until 9pm

We’re upgrading  
the Sunbury Line
As part of Victoria’s Big Build, we’re upgrading  
the Sunbury Line, allowing bigger, more modern 
trains to run more often on the line.​
As we bring the pieces together, buses replace 
trains between Sunshine and Sunbury from 9pm 
Friday 3 June to last service Wednesday 29 June.
Please allow an extra 35 minutes travel time.
Coaches also replace V/Line trains on the Bendigo, 
Echuca and Swan Hill lines during this time.

Road disruptions in the Sunbury area
We’re also removing the Gap Road level crossing 
and upgrading Sunbury Road, reducing congestion 
and making it easier to get around. While we work, 
Gap Road will be closed and there will be local road 
disruptions with detours in place​ until October.
Local shopping precincts will remain open during 
construction.
For detailed disruptions in the Sunbury area, visit 
bigbuild.vic.gov.au/sunburyworks
We appreciate your patience while we upgrade  
the Sunbury Line.

Plan your journey at ptv.vic.gov.au or 
by calling 1800 800 007.


